
                                                         

 

Hello neighbors!!! Our Civic Association has been working so hard to plan a Fall Market! The event will 

be held September 14th at Brighton School from 10am to 1pm.  

We are looking for vendors and we have a limited space available. Space is available to our 

neighborhood families, and will consider their friends and family. Please complete the below form and 

email it to parkviewoaksca@gmail.com before August 25th. 

Currently we have the following vendors: 

*Sublimation/ink infused tumblers, can coolers, wind spinners, and other gift items 

*jewelry 

*wreaths  

*sweet treats 

*plants 

*jambalaya mixes 

*lemonade stand 

*food trucks 

 


